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Newsletter  
Genesis News 

You are reading the Genesis Orwell Mencap newsletter, written especially for our 

customers. This newsletter will keep you up to date with Genesis news! 
 

Facebook : Genesis Orwell Mencap 

Instagram: @genesisorwellmencap 

Twitter: @orwellmencap 

You can send your photos to: cappleford@orwellmencap.co.uk 

Design a Mascot  

As we are doing a football theme for the Euros, we have decided to do a        

competition for a new Genesis mascot. All you need to do is: 

¶ Pick an animal to represent Genesis. 

¶ Design a t-shirt or clothes for your mascot in either paint, fabric or colour to 

represent what Genesis means to you. 

The winning mascot will be printed life-size and displayed at Genesis for all to 

see. Speak to SJ or Leah if you would like more information. Please hand in your 

design or email it over to SJ by the 16th of July. There is a sheet for you to     

design your mascot with this newsletter.  

New Summerhouse  

Kevin is doing a no talking day to raise money for a new summerhouse in the   

garden. He will be doing the building, and once itõs done everyone can enjoy  

sitting in there and relaxing. Every time Kevin talks on the 1st of July he has to 

pay some of his money, so we should have lots of money by the end of the day! 

Message from the Chief Exec 

Thank you for making me feel very welcomed over the last few months. I am really 

enjoying getting to know everyone, and I hope everyone is starting to see the 

changes happening around Genesis to make it a better place to come to each day. 



Sports Week 

We have lots of fantastic sporting activities organised in the next few weeks for 

everyone to join in and have fun. We hope the weather will be nice so we can get 

outside and play lots of sports games like football and archery. 

Clip ôn Climb Sessions 

On Tuesday evening Clip ôn Climb have SEN and additional support sessions. There is 

special equipment and training to help climbers with disabilities. There are less 

people in the session, lower noise levels and there is a reduced price for the session 

of Ã12.50 per person. The SEN Friendly session is at 5:30pm and the Disability     

Support is at 6:00pm (term-time only). 

Puzzle Corner  

Euro Theme 

We have been getting involved with the Euros for the last couple of weeks. Everyone 

has been very involved with the football matches, and has enjoyed doing football 

themed activities, such as football cupcakes, decorating Genesis with the England 

flag, and painting flags for the countries that are in the competition.  


